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We are rapidly approaching the end of our 2019–2024 Strategic Plan: “Protecting
and Restoring the Health and Resilience of Sierra Nevada Watersheds and

https://sierranevada.ca.gov/category/snc-updates/
https://sierranevada.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/326/2019/12/StrategicPlan_web_a11y-20191217.pdf


and Restoring the Health and Resilience of Sierra Nevada Watersheds and
Communities,” and are currently in the process of drafting a new 2024–2029
Strategic Plan to guide us through the next Pve years.

As we consider our priorities, we would like your input on a central part of our
Strategic Plan—the Regional Goals, or primary-issue areas, that frame the Sierra
Nevada Conservancy’s Watershed Improvement Program (WIP) work. These
Regional Goals, and how we support them, are intended to reZect the intersection
of the priorities and values of California’s Sierra-Cascade region and our statutory
mission and authority.

Please take this 10-minute survey and help guide the focus of our work going
forward.

Strategic Plan survey

Strategic planning timeline
Your input will inform the development of our draft 2024–2029 Strategic Plan,
which will be presented to the Sierra Nevada Conservancy Governing Board in
December 2023. The public comment period for this plan will run from November
22–December 29, 2023. The Governing Board will consider the adoption of a Pnal
2024–2029 Strategic Plan in the Prst half of 2024.

More SNC Updates
← SNC to host September Board Tour and Meeting in Tulare County
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